St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”
%

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

December 10, 2020
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

The countdown to Christmas begins! The students are busy decorating the classrooms and the entire building
looks so festive! It was so wonderful to see all of the students back in school.

This week the 8" grade class received their rings at the Feast of the Immaculate Conception Mass while the rest
of the grades watched virtually. It was not our normal celebration, but it was beautiful and the 8t grade was so
happy! May God continue to bless them as they finish their final year here at St. Stan’s.

Important dates up to Christmas break include:
e Jesse Tree Ceremony — December 11
e (anvas and Cocoa (Gr. 3-5) — December 11 @ 6:45 PM
e 17:50 Dismissal —December 14
e Progress Reports go home — December 15
e (hristmas themed dress down day/$3.00 — December 17
e MCA Christmas boxes due — December 21
e 11:50 Dismissal/NO AFTERCARE — December 23

Finally, during this season of giving | am asking for contributions towards a Christmas gift for Father Ken. If you
would like to contribute, any amount would be greatly appreciated. He has been very supportive of everything |
have asked for to help make the school a safe and productive learning environment for the students.

We have 9 days of school until Christmas break. | pray that they are all in person, and everyone remains healthy
and safe until then. As always, if you have any questions please contact the office.

iori Hoddér
Principal
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Spread Joy this Christmas
for Families in Need

The Helping Hands Ministry in Perth Amboy assists
families with small children with the basic items they
need to care for their children. Through community
donations, the ministry is able to supply the families
with clothing, diapers, wipes, car seats, cribs,
strollers, etc. As you can imagine, most, if not all of
these parents, cannot afford to purchase presents for
their children during this time of the year.

Our school will be helping out the ministry again this year. Instead of
collecting toys as we have done in the past, we will be collecting monetary
donations that will be used to purchase gift cards for families in need. The
families can then buy toys for their children this holiday season.

We are asking for a donation of $10.00 per family, but of course any
amount is appreciated. Mrs. Grover will be purchasing the gift cards.

If you would like to donate, please send in your donation by Monday,
December 14th to the attention of Mrs. Grover.

Thank you for your generous support
during the most wonderful time of the year -
when we celebrate giving in honor of God'’s gift of His only son.




St. Stan's HSA
CHRISTMAS
50 /50

# RAFFLE #

$5 Tickets available before/after masses; parish
office or contact Beth Poulsen (bethie726@aol.com)

12/22 - 5pm
Facebook Live Drawing

Don't forget to get
your Calendar
Raffles too!
First drawing 1/3/21

$20 Tickets available before/after masses; parish
office or contact Beth Poulsen (bethie726@aol.com)
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YOUTH _____ FIISABELLA

'UaLLA FITNESS_

GET YOUR KIDS MOVING
AGAIN

WHEN:M, T, TH5PM  DISTRICT STUDENTS

WHERE: AGES 7-12 COME CONTACT BEN
ISABELLA FITNESS FREE FOR 1-MONTH ;326% g‘g;lgED
ZAZANETEET *NEWKIDS ONLY

WHAT DOES IT NVOLVE?

WE WANT KIDS TO HAVE FUN. WE WANT KIDS TO BELONG TO A SUPPORTIVE
GROUP OF OTHER KIDS THAT ENCOURAGE AND SUPPORT THEM. OUR CLASSES
ARE STRUCTURED SO THAT ANY KID CAN BE SUCCESSFUL. WE PROVIDE PROPER
INSTRUCTION IN ALL THE EXERCISES THAT WE PERFORM IN CLASS. ON A DAILY
BASES THE KIDS ARE EXPOSED TO BODYWEIGHT EXERCISES, CARDIO EXERCISES,
RUNNING, KETTLEBELL AND DUMBBELL EXERCISES, MEDICINE BALL EXERCISES,
AND GAMES THAT INVOLVE TEAMWORK AND STRATEGY.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgxwKjnSwcwQQscxRPFXLSHgmCWQX?projector=1 171



